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Beginning February 22, 2022 construction work at Veterans’ Community Park will require 
offsite roadway work on Park Avenue and West Elkcam Circle.  There will be temporary lane 
closures in this area.  Flagmen and signs will be present to alert drivers of upcoming lane 
closures.  Please drive with caution in the area of Veterans’ Community Park.   
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